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The statement of the delegation of Uzbekistan within the consideration of the National Report of India at the 4th cycle of Universal Periodic Review 

November 10, 2022
Mr. President,
Uzbekistan welcomes the distinguished delegation of India for submitting the National Report;

We commend the efforts taken by the Government of India to promote and protect the economic, social and cultural rights of its people, as well as the adoption of strategy for poverty alleviation.

Our delegation makes the following recommendations:
- take all necessary measures for strengthening the National Human Rights Institutions within the framework of the Paris Principles;
- continue further practical measures to protect and promote the rights of children and persons with disabilities.
We wish distinguished Delgation of India a successful Review of the National Report.

Thank you for attention.
